Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

October 30, 2006

PRESENT: Clem Lam, Keith Wallis, Peggi Kamisato, Lynn Taylor, Leningrad

@

CC.

Elarionoff, Laura Dierenfield

Motion was made and passed to close out our account with First Hawaiian Bank
and put it into the restricted account at PATH for Waimea Trails and Greenways.

- Laura will ask Path if they will do this for us.

- Peggi will notify Bill Sanborn so Waimea Preservation is aware of this and

will close out the account and get a check to Laura.

-Is there an administration fee?
Peggi will write a letter to the Mayor and will send him a tee shirt.
Clem met with Pete Hoffman 2 weeks ago. Pete thought that the reason this trail
has taken so long is weak leadership from the community. He felt that this
should be incorporated under the CDP. We discussed this and felt that our focus
group would give more emphasis on the trail.
Mr Hoffman brought a September 19, 2006 letter to Clem's attention. This was a
letter from County Parks and Rec to Parker Ranch that spelled out the revision
to the Parker Ranch contribution of land to the County for WT&G and the
adjustment of the appraisal to reflect an agreed upon amount for valuation of
the new easement.
Mr. Hoffman said that Parker Ranch agreement was in our court but according
to this letter it is up to Parker Ranch to discuss and agree to this proposal by the
County. Clem sent Riley Smith an email asking if they have made a decision yet.
The Council is set for it's second vote on the Magoon, Catholic Church, County
resubdivision.
Next week we will meet at the back of Carter Center and look at the trees that are
to be cut at Magoon's property.

Kaz Shigezawa
Greg Mooers
James Komata
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